
May 21, 2024 VIA email @ chappell.jordan@jacobs.com 

Mr. Chappell Jordan, Principal 
Jacobs
2001 Market Street, 9th Floor, Suite 900
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Dear Mr. Jordan: 

Re: Project No. DGS C‐0020‐P001 PSP - Strategic Facilities Planning Consulting Services.  

The Commonwealth has evaluated the proposal that your company submitted in response to the 
above-referenced request for proposal. It is my pleasure to inform you that Jacobs has been selected 
for negotiations. 

Therefore, I invite you to meet with the Commonwealth for contract negotiations as discussed in 
section 1-16 Basis of Compensation of the Request for Proposal. DGS will contact you with a date, 
time and place of the negotiation meeting.  

This letter is not intended to be a binding commitment to contract, nor will the Commonwealth be 
obligated in any manner until a formal written contract has been executed by all necessary 
Commonwealth officials. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Kirk 
Deputy Secretary for Capital Programs 

Cc:  
Chris Matrey
Susan Stanisic 
Bonnie Sowers  
Edmond Olivieri 
Ethan Beale 

mailto:pamccoy@deloitte.com



